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Obituary

It is with great sadness that we report the passing away of Lee Segel on 31st January
2005. Lee was one of the founding fathers of Mathematical Biology and made seminal
contributions in several areas in the field. He was Editor of the Bulletin of Mathematical
Biology from 1986 to 2002. He was a very supportive colleague and friend to the
Mathematical Biology community and will be sorely missed. We will publish a special
issue in the future to commemorate his contribution.
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